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Brian Rominski <brominski@d23.org>

Eisenhower School
2 messages

Gerald Gilio <ggilio@mac.com> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 11:05 AM
To: Brian Rominski <brominski@d23.org>

Brian
regarding that area west of entrance at Eisenhower school, our price to remove vegetation and timbers, re-grade
and seed would be $900.00.
Gerry

Brian Rominski <brominski@d23.org> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 12:54 PM
To: Gerald Gilio <ggilio@mac.com>

Thanks Gerry, please plan on working this into your spring schedule.  I'll get back to you once the principals project is
approved.

Brian Rominski - Director of Buildings & Grounds 
brominski@d23.org
Prospect Heights School District 23
700 N Schoenbeck Road
Prospect Heights, IL 60070
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